
Thursday, February 20, 2020 
 
Dear Families of Division 9, 
 
On Thursday, April 2, our class will be going on a fieldtrip to Science World.  We will be 
visiting and exploring the exhibits and participating in a workshop.   
 
On Thursday, April 2, all students will need to arrive to school on time to be ready to 
load the bus.  The bus will be picking us up at 9:15 a.m. and will drop us off at 
Brentwood Park before the end of the day. 
 
The cost of this field trip is $10.50 per student.  Please pay using cheque or school cash 
online (preferred payment).  Thank you to PAC fundraising efforts, a part of our costs 
have been reduced. If your child has a Science World membership your cost will be 
reduced.  Please speak directly to your classroom teacher by Monday, March 9th and 
be sure to bring your membership on the fieldtrip day. 
 
We will require some parent volunteers to help supervise a group of students during 
this fieldtrip.  Please indicate on the form below if you are interested in helping out.  If 
we have an abundance of volunteers, to be fair, we will use a lottery system and you 
will be contacted.   
 
Please wear comfortable clothing and footwear.  Pack a water bottle, snack and 
lunch in a light backpack on our fieldtrip day. 
 
Thank-you, 
Ms. Chan 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please return the completed permission slip and payment by Monday March 9th 2020. 
 
I give permission for___________________________________ (child’s name) to attend the 
field trip to Science World on Thursday, April 2, 2020.   
 

_____________________________________________ 
Signature of parent or guardian 

 
 I have included a cheque for $10.50 for the cost of this field trip. 
 I have paid for this field trip through school-cash online.   

 
Receipt #:___________________________________________ 
 

 I would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this fieldtrip.  


